Steer Point Quarry Restoration - January Report

Not much to report really since the last meeting as been very little activity on site — we have had no
reported incidents or public complaints since our last report.

Quarter 1 has seen only 61 loads into the site representing only 22% of the permitted number at a
weekly average of 15 loads per week (Q4 2019 average was 54 loads per week) so significantly below
the permitted 70 loads reflecting the poor weather and availability of suitable material.

Kind regards
Nick

Nick Leaney BSc Hons MRICS
Director



